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Newcastle must update its Comprehensive Plan, i.e. THE visioning document for 
the city’s future development. A major update like this won’t happen again for 

10 years! 

   

The Newcastle Planning Commission is hosting an open house for you to come 
and talk to commissioners, neighbors, and staff about how you think the City’s 
development (e.g. housing, downtown shops, streets, parks and trails) should 

change (or not) over the next several years.   

 

tl;dr - Please come join us! Your participation will help shape goals and policies 
for the City’s future development! 

 

 

When & Where? 

Tuesday, September 26 

5 pm-8:00pm with the same presentation repeated at 5:30pm and 7pm 

“The Commons” room at Risdon Middle School 

6928 116th Ave SE, Newcastle, WA 

Contact Us: 
Find us online! Visit newcastlewa.gov/newcastle2044 

Email: newcastle2044@newcastlewa.gov 


